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ADVISORY

November 2, 2023

Whitehouse Post Office, Westmoreland - Reopening Postponed

The reopening date of the Whitehouse Post Office, Sunrise Avenue, Whitehouse,
Westmoreland has been further postponed until November 6, 2023. In the interim, customers
may transact business at the Savanna-La-Mar Post Office, 105 Great George Street, Savanna-La-
Mar, Westmoreland where operations have been relocated. The opening hours of the Savanna-
La-Mar Post Office are Mondays to Fridays, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Jamaica Post is in the final phase of completing additional internal work to improve the
customer experience at the location. The improved space will boast a new roof and other
updates that will provide staff and customers with a safer, more comfortable, and aesthetically
pleasing space to transact business.

In the interim, the Private Letter Box (PLB) service at the Whitehouse Post Office will remain
suspended during the period. However, PLB customers will be offered priority service at the
temporary location. The Savanna-La-Mar Post Office is a full-service location that offers all
premium products, business solutions, and social services and is centrally located in the heart
of the parish capital.

Customers may visit www.jamaicapost.gov.jm or email info@jamaicapost.gov.jm for
information about other postal locations, products, and services.

Jamaica Post sincerely regrets any inconvenience caused and we thank our valued
stakeholders for their continued support.
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